
 

 

Statement to the South Pacific Stock Exchange 

9th May 2025 

CFL Holds Broker’s Briefing 

 

 

Communications Fiji Limited hosted a stockbroker briefing on Thursday, May 8th. 

 

The briefing provided brokers with details on the recently announced Public 

Service Broadcast agreement and its potential impact on the company. 

 

Management also discussed plans for the company’s 40th birthday celebrations 

and provided an update on the performance of operations in Papua New Guinea 

and Fiji. 
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